
Riverside South Community Association News

Neighbourhood Watch Info Session

Neighborhood Watch - General Information Session! 
Tuesday, February 15 @ 7pm on Zoom. Interested
in learning more about our Neighborhood Watch
program? Send an email to Kevin at
vicepresident@riversidesouth.org to receive your
invitation.

Christmas Events Recap

Toy Mountain Drive 2021: Thank you to all residents that contributed to our
2022 toy drive! You always amaze us with your generosity.

Christmas Lights Tour: Riverside South was looking very festive over the
holiday season and we had over 60 homes registered on our online map.
Thanks again to Moncion's YIG for their generous donation of 10 gift certificates
that went to the lucky draw winners!

Coexisting with Coyotes

Coyote sightings in our neighbourhood
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are common and we have created a
dedicated page on our website with
facts about our furry neighbours. The
page includes information on how to
keep them from becoming bold and what
to do if you should encounter one close
up. They are part of our environment
and we can co-exist peacefully.

riversidesouth.org/coyote-
information

City of Ottawa

Want to know more about what's happening in your
City? Sign up here to receive City of Ottawa news
through your e-mail! Choose from newsletters on
courses and events or project and activity bulletins.

Want to weigh in on the projects and initiatives that you
care about, at your convenience? Head to engage.ottawa.ca.

Want to stay up to speed on Stage 2 LRT construction progress or the Trillium
Line specifically? Sign up for updates here.

Feedback

The RSCA wants your input! Have ideas for our events and programs? A
community issue you think the RSCA should look into? Let us know:
info@riversidesouth.org
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